
                                                   

 

Bus Information 

 

Please visit our District’s Website to find out information about 

transportation including bus stops and times at www.nassau.k12.fl.us 

and then click on the Transportation Tab. 

 

Check your bus stop times frequently as we start school. Each day we are 
adding new stops, more students, and balancing overloads.  Changes occur 
frequently throughout the first month of school. You should check back often 
prior to the start of school to verify your stop times.  Please be patient the 
first week of school as some buses may run late while trying to get everyone 
back into a routine. If you have any issues determining your stops or times, 
give us a call or send us an email. 

 

No route changes or notes to ride a different bus will be allowed until 
after Friday, September 13, 2019. Please remember that all 

transportation changes must be made no later than 1:30 p.m. and 12:30 
on early release days. 

 

See below for Here Comes the Bus Information 

If you need additional information please call our front office            
(904) 266-9241 or Transportation @ (904) 225-0127 

 

http://www.nassau.k12.fl.us/


HERE COMES THE BUS 

Here Comes The Bus (HCTB) is an easy-to-use website and app that enables you to see 
the location of your child’s school bus on a smartphone, tablet, or personal computer. This 
way, you know when the bus is near your stop, so you can send your child out at just the 
right time.  When the school bus is within a certain distance from your bus stop (you set 
the distance) you will get an email or push notification on your phone letting you know the 
bus is almost at your stop. 

Currently, you can sign up for and use the web or app version.  However, we are still in 
the early implementation phase of adding this service.  Please keep in mind the following 
items if you choose to use this service: 

1. You must be registered to your correct bus and using your assigned bus stop 
based on the home address you are registered with at your school. 

2. Do not rely exclusively on HCTB and make sure you are still at your bus stop at the 
appointed time. 

3. Currently, we cannot provide technical support if you are unable to sign up. 
4. Not all features advertised on the HCTB site are available, but most will be added 

in the future. 

You can download the app from the Google Play or Apple Store or 
visit www.herecomesthebus.com.  You will need your child's student ID# and our district's 
school code: 76491.  For video tutorials and instructions on how to sign up and use HCTB 
you can visit the HCTB solutions page 
at http://help.herecomesthebus.com/en/support/solutions. 

 

https://herecomesthebus.com/
http://help.herecomesthebus.com/en/support/solutions

